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At NetCost Market, we specialize in bringing the most
interesting and delicious foods from Europe and the
surrounding areas to America via our brick and mortar stores.
There’s something enjoyable about browsing aisles of foods and
brands you’ve not yet discovered. If like us, you enjoy a trip
to a supermarket when you travel abroad then we’ve brought
even more brands to our store so you can get excited about
your next grocery trip! Alongside our day-to-day products, you
may have noticed some of our Turkish products, if not, no
problem – you’re about to realize what you’re missing out on!
The NetCost Market supply team have worked to deliver the top
Turkish brands to our store. Your kitchen is going to thank
you as will your family and friends who get to dive into these
treats with you.
Every mealtime can be given that special edge with the
addition of a few staple Turkish brands to your home. Start
your day off the right way with the addition of a delicious
smear of Tunas Rosehip Marmalade across a chunky slice of
freshly toasted bread. If you’re a lover of savory, then
explore the Tunas Tahini and try swapping out butter for this
sesame paste and adding a sprinkle of fresh salt and cracked
black pepper. Feeling adventurous? Check out the array of
tahini-toast recipes online, you’ll find ones that introduce
granny smith apples or even some slices of the breakfast
classic – avocado, it’s delicious!
If you’ve ever been to Turkey, you’ll have enjoyed the
delights of the bustling Turkish markets. One of our favorite
aspects is the mounds upon mounds of nuts and dried fruits, so
naturally, we wanted to deliver that great experience in store
too! Nuts are a great snack, they’re quick and easy as well as
tasty. Tadim is a world-renowned Turkish brand that ensures

that only the highest quality of seeds and nuts are delivered
out of Turkey across the world. There’s something for everyone
to nibble on, from roasted and salted pistachio nuts, roasted
hazelnuts and salted nuts with raisins, to double roasted
yellow chickpeas, roasted corn with a smoky barbeque flavor
and spicy sunflower seeds!

Finally, brighten up your days with a few sweet treats with
our favorite selection of fruit juices and candy. We hunted
for the best brands so that you can be sure that when you shop
at NetCost Market, you’re picking up the highest quality
products from around the world. Take a stroll down our juice
aisle and discover the wide range of Tamek juices before
taking a second to indulge in the delights of a Kremini Toffee
with Raspberry or one of the many appealing snacks from Ulker!
It wouldn’t be a complete Turkish selection without a mention
of the most renowned Turkish sweets, you guessed it…. Baklava
and Turkish delight! Experience tells us that you should drop
twice as many pieces of baklava and Turkish delight into your
shopping cart than you first might think because once you open
a packet, they’ll be gone in no time! The NetCost Market team
is looking forward to your feedback on our top selection of
Turkish brands, come in the store and check them out, you
won’t be disappointed!

